TOWN OF GREENVILLE BOARD OF SELECTMEN PUBLIC HEARING NOTICES

The Greenville Board of Selectmen, in accordance with RSA 31:95-b, will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, July 28, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall Meeting Room, located at 46 Main Street, Greenville, for the purpose of receiving public comment regarding the acceptance and expenditure of unanticipated revenues in the amount of \$220,895 from the American Rescue Plan Act (APRA) of 2021. These funds are to be spent by the Town of Greenville for the purposes consistent with the federal ARPA and the U.S. Treasury's Interim Final Rule concerning Coronavirus State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds.

Immediately following, the Board of Selectmen, who also serve as Water and Sewer Commissioners, will hold a public hearing to discuss the 2021 contract sewer rate for Greenville Estates Village District